
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

Sealed proposals will be received by Melissa England, Purchasing Manager with Wake County 
Procurement Services, in Suite 2900, Wake County Justice Center, 301 McDowell Street, 
Raleigh, NC 27601, up to 3:00 PM, May 22, and immediately thereafter publicly opened and 
read for providing labor, material and equipment entering into the construction of Northern Wake 
Fire Station 2 Stormwater Improvements, located in Wake Forest, NC.   An electronic copy of 
the contract documents (PDF) may be obtained for free from Accent Imaging through their plan 
room at https://www.planscope.com/.  Printed copies may be purchased from Accent Imaging by 
contacting Brent Johnson at mailto:digital@accentimaging.com or may be ordered through the 
online plan room. Complete contract documents will also be open for inspection in the offices of 
the Timmons Group.  

A pre-bid conference will be held at 2:00 pm on Wednesday, April 24, 2024. We will meet at the 
Northern Wake Fire Station 2 at 7045 Stony Hill Rd. Attendance is mandatory. 

Wake County provides minorities and women equal opportunity to participate in all aspects of its 
construction program consistent with NCGS §143-8.  Bidders shall comply with the 
requirements of the Wake County Minority Business Enterprise Program, as outlined in Section 
005000 of the Project Manual.  

No bid may be withdrawn for sixty (60) days after the scheduled closing time for bids.  

The Owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive informalities. 

 

Signed:  COUNTY OF WAKE 

 

By: Mark Hamlett 

Deputy Director – Engineering & Maintenance 

 

DESIGNER:  Brandon McLamb, PE, – Timmons Group 


